City of Malmo

Mayor

Invitation to the UBC Executive Board meeting in Malmo 17-19 October 2018

Dear President,

Dear Members of the Executive Board,

On behalf of the City of Malmé we have the pleasure to invite you to our city for the upcoming
UBC Executive Board meeting scheduled from the 17th to the 19th of October 2018.

The detailed programme and further information will be sent to vou later on.

If you have any questions about the event, please contact Ms Ulrika Lagergren,
ulvika lagererentmalmo.se (+46 708 926225)

Looking forward to meeting you.
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Yours sincerely
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Katrin Sgjernfeldt Jamm

Mayor

CITY OF MALMO

August Palms plats 1
SE-205 80 Malmé

Tel. +46 40 34 10 00

Fax. +46401282 18
kommunalrad@malmo.se
www.malmo.se



